
 

2019 Tomball Memorial Roarin’ Blue Band Raffle 

 
It’s time again for Spring Roarin’ Blue Band Raffle! Tickets are on sale between now and the 

Spring Band Concert on May 21st for $10 each. Prizes will be drawn during the Spring Concert. 

We have many wonderful prizes this year! Top prize is a Band Fee ($310) Scholarship for $310.                 

This year we are encouraging each student to try and sell at least three tickets.  You can sell as 

many as you want. If you need additional tickets, contact Julia Brockway via email 

rbbstufundraising@gmail.com  or call me at (281) 788-3419. If you would like to make a 

donation, you can do so using the Cash App. Download the Square Cash App (on your mobile 

device) to pay with a credit or debit card. Create an account and send your payment to 

$RBBTREAS 

Enclosed are three raffle tickets. When selling tickets, please make sure both parts of the 

ticket are filled out. You will be turning in the smaller part of the ticket with the buyer 

information on it and the money. See attached raffle ticket example page which demonstrates 

what to complete and turn in. 

Key Raffle Information 

What:  Students are encouraged to sell at least three $10 raffle tickets 

When: Drawing is at the Spring Band Concert on May 21st . Tickets will also be sold the 

evening of the concert up to the time of drawing. 

Where: Envelopes with raffle ticket stubs and money should be turned in by 5/14 in the 

Fundraising box in front of Mr. Easton’s office. Cash or one check made payable 

to TMHSBBC.  

Who: If you have any questions or need more tickets contact Julia Brockway. Email is 

rbbstufundraising@gmail.com or call at (281) 788-3419 

 

Thank you for your support of the Roarin’ Blue Band Program! 
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